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Happy New Year! – Amidst the snow and cold weather of January, a 

page on the calendar is turned and a new year starts.  With that 
beginning we all make goals and resolutions, and Satt Cat Bags is no 
different.  When the concept of Satt Cat Bags started in the Fall of 
2011, making personal bags for people was the simple premise.  Since 

then, the number of designs has expanded from 5 to 44, a website was 
launched and the details have become more meticulous and personal. The client base has 
grown as well as the requests and ideas.  It has been an exciting and rewarding adventure 
bringing growth every year as that simple beginning of the calendar starts and a new vision 
develops.  

 
I am often asked “what do you have available in your sewing closet?”  The simple answer is 

that I have whatever you want for your vision “in my sewing closet”.  All bags are custom 
made specific for that special event or person in your life, not ready made.  

Personalization can come through fabric choice, favorite color or by embroidering a name or 
icon specific for the recipient.  Some bags are more popular at certain times of year and here 
are some ideas thinking of that warmer weather that will eventually be coming: 
 
 

Shoe Bags – 

With days getting longer and warmer weather on the horizon, thoughts of travel and 
vacations come to mind.  Satt Cat Bags can help keep those personal items clean 
and safe while traveling with custom bags made to hold shoes, jewelry, hair dryers or 
anything else that travels with you.  And as with any bag, personalization can be 
made either through a fabric choice (maybe a golf print for those golf shoes) or a 
favorite color embroidered with your initials or name. 
 
 

Bunny Bags –  

Bunnies definitely come to mind with thoughts of spring and 
Easter, so why not have a bunny bag?  These little bags 
have been popular for children to hold those special sweet 
treats associated with Easter, but could also be fun for an 
adult luncheon to add that special detail and 
whimsy….complete with a fluffy tail on the backside!  The 
satin lining can be in any spring color that you might desire 
and for that matter, so could the flannel outside.  And of 
course, personalization can be done as well.  

 
 

Back Pack Bags –  

At the request of various clients, Satt Cat Bags created a back pack bag to hold 
lighter-weight personal items.  Being approximately 17-18 inches in height, it is 
perfect for children to have those favorites with them while they hike, shop, or 
just be kids!  And like any Satt Cat Bag, it can be personalized by fabric color, 
embroidered design or even with a name or initial.  Of course, back pack bags 
are not meant to haul heavy books and supplies, but rather those child 
collectibles like doll clothes or favorite little cars.  
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Party Idea No. 101 
Treat bags are one of the most classic of 

bags ordered with Satt Cat Bags and have 

been made for bridal showers, baby 

showers, wedding guests and attendants, 

luncheons and dinners, graduation parties, 

family reunions and of course, birthday 

parties!  Consider a Pirate or Treasure Hunt 

themed birthday party.  How fun would it be 

to follow a 

prepared map or 

scavenger clues 

to a treasure chest 

filled with  

individual  treat 

bags personalized 

for each guest.  

Arr…… 

       Ahoy, matey! 

 

Satt Cat Bag’s most popular bags this 

last year were:  

Activity Tote Bags 

Personalized Gift Bags 

Nana Blankies 

Pillowcases 

Kitten Bundles 
 
 

 

         
             Weddings   

         
 

Satt Cat Bags is preparing a consolidated 

handout of all that is available for anyone 

planning a wedding.  An exciting time with 

exciting opportunities!   Stay tuned.  
 
 

 
Satt Cat Bags was proud to again donate an ornament at the 
30th Annual Quad City Arts Festival of Trees this past 
November and won the “Theme Award” for the Ornament 
Division.  The festival theme for 2015 was “30 Years of Holiday 
Cheer”.  Satt Cat Bags entry was a mini wine bag that held a 
mini wine bottle – all made out of fabric complete with an 
embroidered tree on the bag and gold thread medallion on the 
bottle. 

 

 
 
What a ride this has been!  It is thoroughly a joy designing and creating every order for every 
client.  As you the client have that vision for your event or party - don’t worry!  Just give me a 
call and we’ll take care of it for you giving you just that custom bag of personal distinction!  And 

of course, check out more pictures and information at our website - www.sattcatbags.com or 

contact me direct at lms@sattcatbags.com.  
 
later, 
lms 
          
Leanne Satterthwaite,  Owner 
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